
 

6th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Christmas is a time of great excitement.  It is a time of giving and receiving. 

It is in giving that we receive. Every year the shops become frantic as we 

busily go about our daily lives searching for the perfect gift for our loved 

ones. Unfortunately not everyone in our community shares in the 

excitement during the season of Christmas. Struggling families find it 

difficult to give to those they love and this is where St Vincent de Paul steps 

in easing the pain for many.   

 

Once again we will be supporting the St Vincent de Paul Christmas Hamper 

Appeal. A small sacrifice from our weekly shop over the next couple of weeks 

will go a long way to brighten the lives of someone in our local parish 

community who needs our love and support this Christmas.  Please see 

below the suggested item for your child’s grade. 

 

The collection of items will commence as of next week, Monday 8th 

November.  All items are to be brought in by Friday 27th November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Rebecca Boidin 

Religious Education Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 



Please choose between the two suggested items for your child’s grade. We 

are encouraging one item per child, if possible.  

PLEASE ensure that all food items are in date. 

 

Grade  Item   Item 

Kindergarten  Carton of Custard  Soft Drink 

Year 1  Long Life Milk  Tinned Fruit 

Year 2  Coffee  Bag of Lollies 

Year 3  Pasta  Pasta Sauce 

Year 4  Milo  Rice 

Year 5  Christmas Pudding  Tinned Tomatoes 

Year 6  Tea  Christmas Cake 

Staff  Tinned Ham   

 

 

 


